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May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
The time is fast approaching when your child will be moving onto Thirsk School & Sixth 
Form College, and shortly you will receive an email instructing you to fill in our 
admission forms.  Staff from Thirsk School & Sixth Form College are visiting Primary 
Schools to talk about the transfer and arrangements for the Induction Days. 
 
During the visit, we will talk to the children about the Induction Days.  Your child will 
spend a week at Thirsk School & Sixth Form College to help prepare them for 
September.  This will be Monday 8th to Friday 12th July 2024.  Students need to be in 
registration by 8.45am otherwise they will be marked as late. The school day concludes 
at 3.15pm Monday to Thursday, and at 12pm Friday. We have an Induction Evening 
planned for parents and students on Tuesday 9th July to go through many of the final 
details. Your child will be very welcome to attend with you.  A letter will be sent to you 
closer to the date to give you further information.  At this Parents’ Evening you will 
find out about how best to help your child prepare for the start of life at Thirsk School 
& Sixth Form College.   
 
You will also get the opportunity to order and buy items of school uniform on 
Saturday 22nd June. Further details regarding the dates and times of the uniform 
evenings are included in this information pack. To book an appointment, please visit 
https://schoolshopappointments.wpcomstaging.com/appointment-booking-page/ 
 
We are now beginning the very long process of collecting and collating information 
about your child, including any special needs they may have.  Please assist us in this 
process by filling in the forms as they arrive.  Please write in a separate letter, any 
additional information of which you feel we need to be made aware. This is especially 
important if it will help us to configure the Tutor Groups. Please be aware that once 
the groupings are set, we are unable to make any changes due to the size of the year 
group.  Please ensure the forms are completed by Friday 21st June ‘24. 
 
For your future notice, Autumn Term will start on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 for 
Year 7 pupils.  Any queries you may have, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We 
look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Ms J Marston 



 

 

Head of Lower School 


